
Google offered good news for users of Chromebooks, Google Classroom, and Google
Meet recently, with an announcement for a host of new apps and features.

One such development to get excited about is Screencast, which is available now if
your Chromebook has the most recent update, and is a default component of those
Chromebooks with OS M103. This app is a great resource for both students and
teachers, as it helps facilitate note-taking during the recording and rewatching of
classes, by letting the user write and draw directly on the screen. It will also film the user
in addition to the lecture or presentation on the screen and save all recordings directly in
Drive.

Screencast has additional transcription and translation features, and will show the
words that are being spoken as searchable text on the right side screen if users review
their recordings.

If you use Google TV, then you have Cast Moderator to look forward to, as well. This
program will be released to a subset of users later this year, and will allow Chromebook
displays to be casted wirelessly to a main screen. Only teachers and those whom the
teacher gives permissions to will be able to transmit their screen with this feature.

Chromebook users and budding designers may be excited to hear about the release of
Figma, a new piece of software that will allow collaborative design to take place entirely
within the browser. The app is going to be released as a free beta first for American
classes that use Chromebooks to manage their studies, with licensing being handled
similarly to Google Docs.

If you’re a Google Classroom user, then you may remember hearing about Practice
Sets, which was announced way back in March. This AI assistant is designed to aid
students’ studies by helping turn the learning process into one that is more interactive.
Practice Sets will offer clues for students that are struggling with pieces of the material
and also will have automatically graded quizzes so students don’t have to wait for
feedback to learn from their mistakes. This feature will be released in the near future for
instructors that utilize the Teaching and Learning Upgrade in Google Classroom, as well
as for those that work with Google Workspace for Education Plus.

Further developed accessibility features are another exciting feature that was recently
announced. These include a high-contrast setting for those that have visual
impairments, as well as a voice dictation tool. These, as well as other accessibility
components, will be able to be customized specifically for each Google user, and will be
constant across every Google workspace.

A free browser-based version of Read Along, which is an app on Android systems to
help young learners read, will also be available soon. It is releasing this month and will
be able to be utilized by all Google account-holders.



Google Meet has additional exciting new upgrades: Picture in Picture is now available,
as well as polling and Q&A features; you can also livestream a Meet call straight to
YouTube.

Education Plus and Teaching and Learning Upgrade users have more to look forward
to. They will have access to new Google Classroom add-ons that permit Classroom to
integrate with many education technology apps, like Pear Deck, IXL, Kahoot, Nearpod,
and more. Additionally, these users also should be able to use a new Google Meet
feature right now: the press of a button can now generate a Google Doc containing a
transcription of any call.

There are also substantial improvements to the user experience for both instructors and
learners in Google Classroom. The experience will be streamlined so that add-ons will
not require different log-ons, and everything will appear on the same page.
Furthermore, teachers will be able to access a Classroom grader view which will
simplify the grading process by immediately logging grades in the Google Classroom
gradebook.

----

IMPORTANT: This written material has been prepared based on sources that you provided or
that the writer found. Neither Flocksy or the writer who wrote the copy makes any claims
whatsoever as to the accuracy of the information contained within, and they are not
responsible for any legal or financial difficulty resulting from the use of this written material.
We encourage you to review it thoroughly before disseminating it or using it in trade.

SOURCES USED:
https://campustechnology.com/Articles/2022/06/07/Google-Unveils-Slate-of-N
ew-Features-and-Integrations-for-Chromebooks-Classroom-and-Meet.aspx?P
age=2

https://campustechnology.com/Articles/2022/06/07/Google-Unveils-Slate-of-New-Features-and-Integrations-for-Chromebooks-Classroom-and-Meet.aspx?Page=2
https://campustechnology.com/Articles/2022/06/07/Google-Unveils-Slate-of-New-Features-and-Integrations-for-Chromebooks-Classroom-and-Meet.aspx?Page=2
https://campustechnology.com/Articles/2022/06/07/Google-Unveils-Slate-of-New-Features-and-Integrations-for-Chromebooks-Classroom-and-Meet.aspx?Page=2

